


















Received Wednesday 12/14/16 at 8:46 p.m.: 
 
Hi Bill,  
I just got a mail today about the Rezone from R2 one family resident to RM2 multiple family 
residential and conditional use permit for a 40-Units assisted living and memory care facility. 
Property address: 1475 Ames Ave NE corner Barclay and Ames by Hlee and May Xiong.  
I won't be able to attend the hearing on Thursday December 22, 2016 at 3:30pm at Courthouse, 
but I want to write you my concern.  
Please stop this construction because we lived for long and very peaceful. I know the the 
different between one family establish and multiple units in an apartment establish; it will bring 
multiple issues to our neighbors such as traffic. Since this area is very limited for extension 
by the railroad that goes a long with the Ames Ave.   I very concern about adding another 
apartment with the previous apartments along the Magnolia Ave E will bring more pollution, 
traffic and cloudy neighbors to our future. Please immediate stop this construction. Thank you 
From : Pang Kou Yang 1460 Ames Ave. St. Paul, MN 55106. Please reach me at 6513321939 
Thank you.  
Pang Yang  
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